
Submissions from current graduate students in any area of philosophy of mind and philosophy of 
language are welcome, but those dealing with the cognitive aspects of mind and language are 
particularly encouraged. Papers should be between 3,000 - 3,500 words in length, and should be 
prepared for blind review. A 150-word abstract should precede the paper.



Please send submissions to Matthew Keeler (matthew.keeler@ttu.edu) by Wednesday January 5, 2013.
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